
 
 

Communications Group 

Purpose 

The group produces the Society’s newsletters, websites, social media accounts and 

publications and manages media contacts.  

Membership 

Hilary Bradley, Ian Green (the Society’s Chair), Liz Grosvenor, Tony Turton, Vernon Porter 

and Wendy Robinson make up the current Communications Group.  

Can you help?  Anyone who is interested in our work would be welcome; there’s always 

more to be done than we can manage. We’d particularly welcome keen photographers, 

people with graphic design skills, website and social media experience, press and media 

experience and additional writers/editors.  

Meetings 

We meet every 4 to 6 weeks in each other’s homes and do quite a lot of business between 

meetings by email too. 

The Group’s work 

 Visions - the Society’s newsletter is published in March, July and November. It reports on 
the latest news and topics in planning and development, transport and travel, local 
community activity and City and County Council affairs. It also has full details of our 
programme of walks, talks and visits for the coming 3-4 months. Visions is available in 
print and online.  

 Websites and social media - we run four websites for the Society: 

o Oxford Civic Society  www.oxcivicsoc.org.uk 

o OxClean    www.oxclean.org.uk 

o Oxfordshire Futures  www.oxfordfutures.org.uk 

o Walks in Oxford   www.oxfordwalks.org.uk 

 We also run three twitter accounts  @oxcivicsoc,  

@Ox_Clean,  

@oxfordfutures  

 We are just starting an OxClean Facebook page - facebook.com/oxclean.org.uk/ 

 Email bulletin - our monthly eBulletin gives updates on developing news and 

upcoming events. 

http://www.oxcivicsoc.org.uk/
http://www.oxclean.org.uk/
http://www.oxfordfutures.org.uk/
http://www.oxfordwalks.org.uk/


 Books and pamphlets - over the years we have published a wide range of 

material on significant Oxford issues. See the display at our public talks. 

 Press relations. 

Next ambition … 

To produce a short video about our work, suitable for our website and of course for 

YouTube! Can you help? 

Contacts 

For more information, please contact any of the following: 

 Hilary Bradley (Visions, books and pamphlets, general enquiries): 
newsletter@oxcivicsoc.org.uk  

 Tony Turton (website and social media): webmaster@oxcivicsoc.org.uk  
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